
 
 

NOTICE TO MEMBERSHIP 

 

January 31, 2024 

Dear Members,  

Please note that our next General Membership Meeting will be held Wednesday, April 2nd on 
Zoom.  

As per Section 19 of our Bylaws, this is the 60 days notice that there will be Bylaw Amendments 
at this meeting.  

AGENDA HIGHLIGHTS 

 Bylaw Amendments 
 2024 Budget  

Please register for the meeting here: APRIL 3RD GENERAL MEETING or visit our website 
www.cupe374.ca. In the registration, please list the Employer you work for under Organization.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Unit VP or email admin@cupe374.ca with the 
subject line “General Meeting”.  

Thank you.  

In Solidarity, 

 

Shireen Clark 
President, CUPE Local 374 
www.cupe374.ca  
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